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From: Knopp, Tom <TMKnopp@McCauley.Textron.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 7:33 AM
To: Struhsaker Jim
Subject: RE: WPR12LA297

Jim, 
 
Looks like mid range to high power to me. 
 
Tom 
 
From: Struhsaker Jim [mailto:Jim.Struhsaker@ntsb.gov]  
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 3:55 PM 
To: Knopp, Tom 
Subject: WPR12LA297 
 
Hello Tom, 
 
Your opinion, what kind of power on this? 
 
James F. Struhsaker 
National Transportation Safety Board 
Senior Air Safety Investigator 
808-329-9161  Office 
202-640-5014  Fax 
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